
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/22/2023 4:41:00 PM

First name: patricia

Last name: wolf

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Grazing by domestic sheep and cows compromises the High Uintas watersheds, fouls the lakes and

streams, and severely degrades the experience of visitors seeking a Wilderness experience. Grazing should be

curtailed to meet the public's interest in protecting the High Uintas for wildlife and an authentic Wilderness

experience for visitors.

Our wildlife has succumbed to greed, ignorance and apathy. Today, we know the adverse effects of introduced

species. Please consider the future of every animal, plant and the entire habitat and the monumental harm that

will be done. You have alternatives...the wilderness depends on you doing the right thing...for it and for you and

me.


